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Attention: diana.charteris@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms Charteris

Dalton Power Project MOD 1 — Request to extend lapse date

Thank you for providing the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) with the opportunity to comment
on the above modification application which was provided to OEH on Friday 10 March 2017.

We understand that AGL Energy Ltd has submitted a modification application for the Dalton Power
Project for an extension to the lapsing date of the approval by 2 years from 19 July 2017 to 19 July
2019.

As there has been no proposed changes to the actual activity, which means no additional impacts
relating to Aboriginal cultural heritage, biodiversity or flooding, OEH provides no further comment to this
modification application.

If you would like to discuss our response further please do not hesitate to contact Lyndal Walters on 02
6229 7157.

Yours sincerely
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